
PARISH OFFICE
 Monday-Friday: 9am - 12pm 

St. Ninian Place
 (902) 863-2338

 

MASS TIMES
Tuesday- Friday: 9:00am

 Saturday: 4:00pm
Sunday: 8:30 am & 10:30 am

CONFESSIONS
 Saturdays: 3:00pm - 3:45pm

For more information, please refer to our website:
www.saintninian.ca

COLLECTION INFORMATION
June 2nd, 2024

Sunday Collection: $4263.00
Development and Peace :$20.00

Religious Education:$70.00
Cemetery Vault:$35.00

Pre-authorized payments (May): $10,421.00

MASS INTENTIONS
June 11th-June 14th, 2024

Tuesday June 11th
Anne Van de Voort, r.i.p.

Jacqueline Champoux Phelan, r.i.p.
Wednesday June 12th
Gerry MacDonald, r.i.p.

Allan Tate, r.i.p.
Thursday, June 13th
Minnie Doiron, r.i.p.

Teresa MacDonald, r.i.p.
Kyle Delorey, r.i.p.
Friday, June 14th

Ronnie Teasdale,  r.i.p.
Deceased Members of the Mattie Family, r.i.p.

Wally Cooke, r.i.p.
 

 

facebook.com/stninian.cathedral

 10th Sunday in Ordinary Time
June 9th, 2024

SAINT NINIAN
CATHEDRAL PARISH

Antigonish, Nova Scotia

LORD, WE LOOK TO YOU TODAY TO PROVIDE
PEACE AND COMFORT IN OUR MEMORIES

OF OUR LOVED ONES
Alex Rankin MacDonald, Antigonish

Bonnie McPhee, Antigonish

PARISHIONERS WE NEED YOUR HELP!!
In order to provide support to loved ones after funerals,
we need more people to help with funeral receptions. 

Please consider getting involved in working receptions or
phoning/contacting people for food and/or supporting this

ministry financially.
Please contact: 

Toosje VandeSande 902-863-3234
Valerie Sullivan 902-870-1907

CWL POTLUCK
Wednesday June 12, 2024

The last meeting before our summer break will be on
Wednesday June 12th. We will start with a potluck

supper at 6 o’clock. Everyone is invited. Let us know what
favorite dish you would like to bring. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 2024-2025 
 Recruiting Cathecists & Monitors:

Are you interested in being a Catechist or Hall Monitor in
our program starting in September.

 It’s a wonderful opportunity to work with young people.
Most of our classes are scheduled Wednesday evenings
6:30pm – 7:15pm at the Antigonish Education Centre or
Parish. You will need to complete an Information Sheet
and Criminal/Vulnerable Sector Check as per the Safe

Ministry Protocols with the Diocese of Antigonish. 
 We would love to see more people involved!

 We all have gifts to offer!
 Please contact me at religioused@saintninian.ca. 

Thank you. Leonarda

CHALICE - ANTIGONISH
Chalice is coming to St. Ninian Cathedral Parish!

 At the June 8-9th Masses, Canada’s largest Catholic Child
Sponsorship organization will provide you the opportunity
to begin a relationship with a child in the developing world
through the benefits of Child Sponsorship. It is a powerful

way to reveal God’s love for those most in need. Please
visit chalice.ca for more information about Chalice and its

mission. 

mailto:religioused@saintninian.ca


Hearing this Gospel we feel pity for Mary. Jesus’
response for her seems so cold and rude. However,

Mary is not rejected; after all, she too is one who “does
the will of God.” We are called to echo Mary’s ‘yes’ to
God’s call and in bringing Jesus ever more fully into

the world.

I cannot say enough about the wonderful participation
of the parish in Fr. David Rankin’s ordination held in

the Cathedral last Friday.
 This coming together as a community shows our

understanding of hospitality and support in the larger
church. I thank you all for making this not

 only a spiritual day for Fr. David but
 a real celebration for all.

Graduation season brings a lot of joy and excitement,
and it is wonderful to see so many achievements being

celebrated. NSCC’s convocation ceremonies 
are taking place throughout the campuses in NS 
this month. The pride of family and friends is so

evident, making these events truly special.
Congratulations to all the graduates on their

 well-deserved success!

The 150th Anniversary celebrations continue to be
celebrated and more plans are made for

 summer events.

We welcome Byron MacDougall to the Cathedral
 and SNP. Byron is on a work placement for

 two weeks.

Happy Birthday wishes to Bishop Kirkpatrick who
celebrated his birthday on June 5th.

Have a wonderful week.

God Bless, 
Father Danny

Message from 
Father Danny:

ST. NINIAN PARISH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Saturday, 15 June, 2024 at 10:30am

St. Ninian Place

 SEAFOOD CHOWDER AND BAKE SALE, 
North Shore Fire Hall, Marsh Road, Cape George 

Sunday June 9th, 11:00 AM until 1:30 PM . 
Chowder, Biscuits, Rolls, desert Tea or Coffee and

 goodies for sale at the Bake Table. 
 Adults $18.00 , Children under age of 12 years $8.00.

Take out available
 Sponsored by

 THE LADIES AUXILIARY OF THE NORTH SHORE
FIRE DEPARTMENT.

ANTIGONISH AFFORDABLE HOUSING
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Wednesday June 19th at 5:30pm

Sr. Marion Sheridan Community Room
25 Appleseed Drive, Antigonish

Many Thanks - Mòran Taing
A most sincere thank you to the members and staff of St.

Ninian Cathedral Parish, the volunteers, cleaners,
decorators of St. Ninian Place and the Cathedral,

musicians, choir and choir director Emery, sacristans,
servers, the St. Ninian CWL and KoC, those who

prepared and served food for the rehearsal lunch and
for the reception, those who helped with hospitality and
parking, and to Fr. Danny MacLennan for his tireless
work preparing and support for my ordination to the

priesthood last Friday. Everyone pulled together a truly
beautiful celebration and I am deeply grateful.

To everyone who contributed in big ways or
 in small ways, thank you! 

May God bless you all in abundance!

Fr. David Rankin
Ordained at St. Ninian Cathedral May 31, 2024.

PARISH MEETINGS
Tuesday

Cemetery Care Meeting,  June 11 at 6:30pm
Prayer Group, next meeting is June 18th

Wednesday
Saint Ninian Choir, rehearsal at 7pm in the Church

Saturday
 Saturday, 15 June, 2024

St. Ninian Parish Annual General Meeting 
 St. Ninian Place at 10:30am


